
Spring Has Arrived!!!

       

Spring has indeed arrived and with it comes spring cleaning.  As a result, it is time to 
clean-up the backyards of: 

1. Any left-over debris from the fall/winter.  Such as garbage, flying newspapers 

etc., and 

2. Dog or cat feces.  With the warm weather approaching the odour becomes 

unpleasant. 

Please note that all garbage/feces should be stored in the backyard in a container 
with an antianimal or locking lid. 

Thank you for your co-operation in keeping our property looking the best that it can. 
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